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Chair Golden and members of the committee, thank you for not moving this bill 

forward.  SB1589 has invited hundreds of users back out on the water.  We feel safe 

on our paddle boards, safe on our kayaks, and safe floating with family and friends 

near their docks.  There are still a few bad actors on the water, but it's gone back to a 

waterway we can share, which all were able to do before big boats and their monster 

wakes ruined the fun for everyone.  We shouldn't undo good policy. 


